cus4+/57.268

1028/57/268

THE PHILLIPS EXETER ACADEMY EXETER, NEW HAMPSHIRE OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL

January 6, 1926.

Dr. Harvey Cushing, Peter Bent Brigham Hospital, Boston, Mass.

Dear Harvey:

You were very good to write me in regard to that little Osler review which I wrote for the Harvard Graduates' Magazine. It was not worthy of the book, which I maintain is the best book of its kind written in years. My review had too much quotations in it and too little real stuff, but at least, it was written from the heart with a real appreciation of the great thing you have done.

With kind remembrances to all the family, and New Years' greetings, I am, with much affection,

As always,

Samo Gerry